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	Metro Responds to Congressional Letter Regarding Federal Stimulus Funds
Today, I responded to a letter I received last Friday from four members of the U.S. House of Representatives regarding news reports last week that a small number of cities in Los Angeles County had planned to swap federal stimulus dollars in exchange for general fund monies.  That correspondence, co-authored by Representatives Zoe Lofgren (D-16), Grace Napolitano (D-38), Adam Schiff (D-29) and Henry Waxman (D-30), shared that such swaps would have been contrary to the intent of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA). Our reply today reiterates our commitment to ensuring that all transportation-related stimulus dollars in Los Angeles County are spent in full compliance with the requirements of the ARRA.  For your review, please find a copy of our correspondence shared with Members of Congress this afternoon.
boardarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/Schiff.pdf

 

	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library 
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952

Phone: 213-922-6888

Fax: 213-922-7447













